

Message from the Project Directors Kathryn Hassell, MD & Janet Thomas, MD

Join Our List.

Join Our Mailing List!

October 2017

Dear friends and colleagues,

There are several upcoming opportunities and meetings we would like our members to be aware of this month. We hope to see many of our members and colleagues in attendance.

Consumer Advocacy Training Opportunity

We are pleased to be able to sponsor the costs of attendance for up to three consumers for our region. Please follow the link above to learn more information regarding this opportunity.

Upcoming ACHDNC Meeting

The next Advisory Committee on Heritable Disorders and Newborn Screening (ACHDNC) meeting will be held inperson November 8-9, 2017 in Rockville, MD. The meeting will also be held via webcast for those attending remotely.

Agenda items include:

 updated from states on newborn screening timeliness goals;

- presentation on Phase II of the spinal muscular atrophy evidence review;
- presentations on newborn screening topics (clinical and public health impact of SCID, carrier status in the context of NBS, review of long-term follow-up in NBS);
- and updates from workgroups (Laboratory Standards and Procedures, Follow-up and Treatment, Education and Training).

Registration will be open until November 6 for those interested in attending in-person or via webinar at http://www.achdncmeetings.org/. The full meeting announcement can be accessed here.

Regional Updates

- MSRGN continues to make progress on our Underserved Patient Populations Project (UPP). With input from our clinic sites, we are now working at our sites to implement interventions to increase access.
- MSRGN has welcomed several new members to our Steering Committee.
- For our state health department partners, please visit our <u>State Team pages</u> on our website. Over the next couple months, we will be working to populate these pages further. We welcome feedback!

Changing Leaves

This time of year is a personal favorite of ours, when leaves begin to change and holidays bring family and friends together. This month, we're looking forward to pumpkin patches, trick or treating, and apple cider. We hope all of you have a wonderful October!

Warm regards,

Kathryn Hassell, M.D. Project Director Janet Thomas, M.D. Project Director

MSGRC staff contact information:

Kathryn Hassell, Project Director Kathryn. Hassell @ucdenver.edu

Janet Thomas, Associate Project Director Janet.Thomas@ucdenver.edu

Marilyn Brown, Project Manager -303-477-1976 <u>mbrown@mountainstatesgenetics.org</u>

Joyce Hooker, Director of Social Outreach jhooker@mountainstatesgenetics.org

Kristi Wees, Social Media Coordinator kwees@mountainstatesgenetics.org

Liza Creel, Evaluator

Liza.Creel@louisville.edu

Celia Kaye, MSGRC Consultant Celia.Kaye@ucdenver.edu

THI staff contact information:

Ankit Sanghavi, Project Administrator asanghavi@texashealthinstitute.org

Sherry Wilkie-Conway, Project Oversight swilkie@texashealthinstitute.org

Stephanie Sondrias, Events Manager sondrias@texashealthinstitute.org

Website: www.MountainStatesGenetics.org

Acknowledgement

This project is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) under <u>Grant UH7MC30776</u>, The Mountain States Regional Genetics Network. This information or content and conclusions are those of the author and should not be construed as the official position or policy of, nor should any endorsements be inferred by HRSA, HHS or the U.S. Government.